
MEAL DISTRIBUTION 
CHANGES IN AUGUST

As we prepare for in-person learning, meal distribution locations will change in August. 

Beginning Monday, August 2 (and continuing through August 24) Grab & Go meals will 

be provided for all students in the community Monday through Thursday from  

11:00 a.m. – 1:00 p.m. at the following locations:

For all meal distribution information, visit www.d131.org/meal-distribution.

MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY

Breakfast & lunch, 
plus tomorrow’s 

breakfast.

Lunch, plus 
tomorrow’s breakfast.

Lunch, plus 
tomorrow’s breakfast.

Lunch, plus 
tomorrow’s breakfast.

East Aurora High School 
500 Tomcat Lane – Door #6

Oak Park Elementary School  
1200 Front Street – Door #2


